Memo to Richmond, Vermont Selectboard

From: Alison Lane Anand, 3103 Huntington Rd., Richmond, VT.

Re: Reappointment to Richmond Planning Commission

Date: March 29, 2019

Dear Members of the Richmond Selectboard:

This is a letter of application requesting reappointment to the Richmond Planning Commission. It has been my pleasure and interesting experience to serve the Town of Richmond as a member of the Planning Commission (1981-1990, and 2017 to present), as well as the Conservation Commission from 1992-2016.

Being a native Vermonter born in Montpelier, Richmond has been my home since 1968. I am a career educator, having taught in local area public schools and the University of Vermont. Currently, I teach violin and piano at my Huntington Road music studio and own and operate Alison's Aquatic School.

I hold the degree M.S. In Natural Resources Planning and helped to write Richmond's first Town Plan, which was a graduate research project of a colleague at the University of Vermont in 1981. Last year, I worked on the subcommittee of the Planning Commission which revised the current Town Plan, leading to its passage by public vote in November of 2018.

At the present time, we are beginning to work on revising the Zoning Ordinance to make it comply with the new Town Plan. I would like to see it through, and think my familiarity with the project would be of service. Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards,

Alison Lane Anand

ce: Town Planner Jessica Draper Town Manager Josh Arneson

alison Lane arand